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Newsletter — September 2017

Welcome back everyone! We hope you've
all had a fabulous Summer holidays. Lovely
to see your smiling faces again and to meet
some new ones.

Extra Sessions?

Did you know that pre-school isn't always
full. If you need an extra session do give
Julie a call. All we ask is 24 hours’ notice.
Spaces are of course subject to availability.

30 free hours of Childcare for 3-4 years
olds

You will be pleased to know that we are
taking part in this scheme for working
parents (not all nurseries/pre-schools are)
To apply for 30 hours free childcare you'll
need to make an online application

to HRMC.

Once you've completed your application,
you'll be told whether or not you're eligible
for 30 hours free childcare

If you are eligible you will then receive a
code.

Beckington Village Day

Is coming up very soon and we need you!
Saturday 16% September followed by Party
in the Park in the evening. Pre-school is
once again very involved in the organisation
and running of village day. This year we
will be manning the cake stall, teas,
coffees, BBQ, bric a brac, books, and bottle
stalls and teddy orphanage. We really need
volunteers to man the stalls. And all cake
bakers please get baking. Tickets for the
evening Party in the Park can be purchased
from Julie at a special advance rate of
£10.00 (£15.00 on the door).Beckington
Village day is one of our key fundraisers
and we rely on your help to make it a
success.

Safari Supper

Date to be confirmed. Our safari supper is a
brilliant social evening hosted throughout
the village. The evening commences with





January/February 2019
A very happy new year to all our Pre-school families.  We hope you enjoyed a happy festive break and we hope the children have returned full of renewed enthusiasm. 

May we take this opportunity to thank all parents, guardians and extended family who attended and supported our Christmas events.  It was a pleasure to see many of you at the Parents' social and at the Nativity performance.  We are extremely proud of our children who performed and sang so well.  The Raffle and sale of cakes and hot drinks raised £223.

Thank you too to all those who came along the Beckington Carols around the tree.  Our pre-schoolers sang a selection of Christmas favourites and our generous villagers donated £317 for our Pre-school. Our sincere thanks to all those who contributed.
In other fund raising initiatives, Bag2School raised £116 and for those who ordered diaries/stationery through BoxClever, we raised £70.
The money raised will be used to purchase new resources and renew equipment.

Events this term

ZooLab  will be making an appearance on Wednesday 6th February. ZooLab is the UKs No.1 provider of live animal handling workshops and animal encounters. Every year we welcome an unusual array of exotic creatures into our Pre-School. The children are always very intrigued to learn about their new classmates! If your child does not normally attend that day, you are welcome to bring them in between 9.15 and 9.30 am and stay with them for the duration of the event. Unfortunately we cannot accommodate any children beyond this as we have no availability. 
Dates for your diary

Easter Egg Hunt This will take place on Sunday 7th April at the Village Memorial Hall.  This is our most popular fundraising event and in the past has been attended by over 450 children!  The theme this year is dinosaurs and children will be invited to solve the clues around the field in order to win an Easter Egg. It will also include bouncy castles, face painting, a bbq, raffle, tea and cake stall and more.  Be sure to get tickets early to avoid disappointment.
This is a big event to organise and if you are able to help out in any way, please do speak to Julie or one of the Committee members.  We are also in need of sponsorship and raffle prizes.

New committee members

We welcome four new committee members this term: Justine Fisher, Natalie Hill, Daria Galik and Cressida Wordsworth.  We hope they will enjoy their time as members.  If you would also like to have a say in how our Pre-School is run, please speak to Julie to find out when our next meeting is.

IMPORTANT NOTICE
Dogs on the premises

Please can we remind parents of our Health and Safety Policy which reads,

"No dogs are allowed on the premises, including in the front garden area."  We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.
Celebrating our Children's achievements
We are keen to hear about our children's milestones outside the Pre-School setting.  Please use one of the WOW slips attached to this newsletter if you would like your child to share their achievements with us.  It could be anything that you are particularly proud of, no matter how small, from using the potty for the first time to having a first swimming lesson, from trying a particular food for the first time to tidying something away. Every child is unique!
Communication with parents

We are looking at ways to improve how we communicate with parents.  To this end, we would like to start emailing newsletters to parents and carers.  Over the next few weeks, Julie will ask you to write down your email address. Please feel free to give more than one address if appropriate.
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Term dates

07.01.19 - 15.02.19        

18.02.19 - 22.02.19 - half term

25.02.19 - 05.04.19

08.04.19 - 22.04.19 - Easter

23.04.19 - 24.05.19

27.05.19 - 31.05.19 - half term

03.06.19 - 17.07.19

Sound of the week

Please continue to bring in an object beginning with the sound and place it on the table.

28.01.19    B                            04.02.19     J
21.01.19     F                           11.02.19     Z

25.02.19   W                             04.03.19   V

11.03.19   Y                               18.03.19   X

25.03.19  Q                               01.04.19  S

All sounds of the week are published every Sunday evening at 5pm on our FB page.

Wishing you all a happy and productive term.  
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